TOWN OF MAXTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED FY 2024-2025 BUDGET

Budget Hearing: The proposed budget for the Town of Maxton for the 2024-2025 fiscal year
has been submitted by Town staff to the Board of Commissioners. A public hearing on the
proposed budget will be held on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, beginning at 11:00 a.m., in the
Commissioners Chambers, Maxton Town Hall, 201 McCaskill Avenue, Maxton, NC 28364. All
interested citizens will have an opportunity to provide written or oral comments at the public
hearing. In preparation for the public hearing, the most current version of the proposed budget
may be inspected on weekdays at Town Hall between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., Monday through
Thursday. EEO



